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Welcome to the 30th edition of ‘AMES High’, which aims to keep customers and suppliers informed 
about major changes and developments at AMES in the Design, Production and CAMO fields.
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The main focus for the 
services we offer is to 
be the most flexible 
ONE STOP SHOP for our 
customers worldwide. 
For further details please 
contact us via e-mail on 
services@ames.co.at, 
or see our website on 
www.ames.aero 

Flight Permit and NCC Update
AMES CAMO continues to support the leasing industries flight permit requirements in its 
usual professional and cost effective manner. 
Simplified EASA regulation EU 2017/363 dated 1st March 2017 exempts NCC regulation 
for typical one-off flights and places the responsibilities for such flights with the national 
competent authority. 

New review team members
Our CAMO is pleased to announce the expansion of its 
airworthiness review team. D. Schmidt and R. Mühlhofer have 
passed a stringent assessment conducted by Austrocontrol. 
AMES CAMO is in a position to efficiently enhance short notice 
customer requirements with our expert team.

For further details and any meeting requests at the AIX please contact us via e-mail on services@ames.
co.at or see our website on www.ames.aero or come by and see us in Hall B6, 6B40 at our AMES Stand.

Form 4 presentation

Once again, the AMES Group will be taking part in this year`s 
Aircraft Interior Expo in Hamburg. Please visit us in Hall B6, 
Stand 6B40. Our Customer support team is available for 
meetings at our booth and we will have some of our newest 
products displayed at the show, a true one stop shop.
We will display new innovative developments for aircraft cabins 
as illuminated Class Dividers, a newly developed BSI Movable 
Class Divider as well as various options for crew rest systems.

AMES at AIX

Invitation to AIX Hamburg 
04. – 06. April 2017
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